
Minutes 
CEBS Curriculum Committee 
3:00 pm – September 7, 2010 

Dean’s Conference Room 
 
 

Members Present:  Retta Poe- Chair, Fred Carter, Lisa Duffin, Lisa Murley (for Pam Petty), Michael Mcdonald, 
Marge Maxwell, Kyong Hee Chon, Aaron Hughey, Janet Applin (for Patti Whetstone), Jim Berger, Vernon 
Sheeley, Judy Davison (for Jeanine Huss), Joseph Huggins, Bob Smith (for Sherry Powers), Steve Wininger (for 
Steve Haggbloom) 
 
The members introduced themselves as this was the first meeting of the academic year with new members. 
 
The minutes of the July 6, 2010 meeting were approved.  Also the June 25th electronic minutes of the vote on the 
eleven master planned fifth-year non-degree redesign were approved. 
 
 
New Business 
 
School of Teacher Education 

 
■Proposal to Revise a Program – the revised policy will apply to all undergraduate programs leading to teacher 
certification in elementary education, middle grades education, secondary education, exceptional education, and 
interdisciplinary early childhood education. 
There was a Berger/Maxwell motion to approve/second.  Marge Maxwell and Retta Poe presented.  After some 
discussion the motion passed. 

 
It was agreed to address the following two proposals together 
■Create a Temporary Course – ELED 572, Math and Technology Methods for Diverse Learners 
■Create a Temporary Course – ELED 573,  Math and Technology Assessment and Intervention 
There was a Carter/Hughey motion to approve/second.  Marge Maxwell presented.  The motion passed. 

 
Educational Leadership Doctoral Program 
 
■Create a New Course – EDLD 800, Maintain Matriculation 
There was a Berger/Maxwell motion to approve/second.   Retta Poe presented.  There were some questions raised.  
The motion passed with the understanding that Retta will talk with Tony Norman and get some clarification on 
two issues raised. 

 
Other Business 
 
■There were three reports from the Alternate Admission Subcommittee. 
 
Retta informed everyone the new Alternate Admission Subcommittee members for 2010/2011 are 
Jim Berger, Lisa Duffin, Jeanine Huss, Vernon Sheeley, Patti Whetstone. 
 



Retta then reported that the program titles of the programs involved in the MAE re-design effort were 
changed over the summer, mainly for administrative reasons. The revised titles are as follows: 
 

Current Program Title Title of Revised Program 
(MAE) Elementary Education Elementary Education for Teacher Leaders 
(Planned 5th/Rank II) Elementary Education Elementary Education for Teacher Leaders 
(MAE) Middle Grades Education Middle Grades Education for Teacher Leaders 
(Planned 5th/Rank II) Middle Grades Education Middle Grades Education for Teacher Leaders 
(MAE) Secondary Education Secondary Education for Teacher Leaders 
(Planned 5th/Rank II) Secondary Education Secondary Education for Teacher Leaders 
(MAE) Exceptional Education: LBD Special Education: LBD 
(MAE) Exceptional Education: MSD Special Education: MSD 
(MAE) IECE IECE, Birth to Primary 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30. 
 
     Susan Krisher, Committee Secretary 
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